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FURTHER NEWS WITHIN SCHOOL

e The Art Department are very pleased to announce that three students in Year 9 have been selected to
be exhibited at the Arnolfini in Bristol. There will be a celebration event to celebrate the artistic
achievements of the students involved. Details of the event and to register click here - https://www.
eventbrite.co.uk/e/art-bytes-celebration-event-arnolfini-tickets-329662227597?mc_eid=e0f0809090
&mc_cid=922df3032b

* The music department will be sending details home to a number of students who will have the

opportunity to go to the theatre to see ‘The School of Rock’ on the 21st July.

* Prom attire — are you still looking for an outfit? There is a company based in North Wales, who will
help provide dresses and suits for free, they request £10.00 to cover the cost of delivery and the
return postage and packaging. As a school we are able to make a referral on your behalf (you are not
able to do this independently). The website is www.promally.co.uk for you to find out further details
and to have a look at their range of stock. If you do wish for the school to make a referral on your
behalf, please contact the school office admin@pewsey-vale.wilts.sch.uk with your name and contact

details and someone will be in touch.

UPCOMING EVENTS OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL

e Fancy trying a subject spotlight with the University Experience Hub? Subject Spotlights are mini
lecture series that dive deep into a course subject giving your students the chance to try a degree,
before they have to apply. Students can add this to their Personal Statement showing that they have
gone above and beyond to explore content related to the subject they want to study. There is
currently Spotlights in Law, Economics and Politics from Durham University, New College of the
Humanities and Oxford University. There's many more coming soon in a huge variety of subjects!
https://university.springpod.com/?utm_source=campus&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=subject_

spotlights&utm_term=ss_schools&utm_content=ss_schools 24may22

e The Smallpeice Trust is running this summer their CyberFirst programmes, led by the National Cyber
Security Centre (NCSC), a part of GCHQ. A programme of activities helping students explore their
passion for technology and computing by introducing them to the world of cyber security. For more

information and to register visit https://www.smallpeicetrust.org.uk/cyberfirst

* The Smallpeice Trust — Summer Online Engineering Courses. Apply for a range of summer online
courses which are interactive, educational, fun and provide you with an invaluable insight into a host
of exciting careers. Subjects include among others Aviation Technology, Biomedical Engineering, Built
Environment, Humanitarian Engineering. You will gain real work experience which will accelerate your
own personal development and potential for academic achievement, as well as developing team
working, problem solving and leadership skills and enhancing your CVs/UCAS application. For more
information and to apply visit: https://www.smallpeicetrust.org.uk/ignition-events / https://www.

smallpeicetrust.org.uk/momentum-even

e Looking for summer work experience. Springpod have a variety of programmes available, use this link

to check out their list of work experience opportunities and application forms - Springpod

EVENTS COMING UP

* PTFA — please save the date for the next meeting being held in school on Thursday 9th June at 17.30.
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